22 February 2021

To: Senate Committee on Rules
Re: Senate Bill 249
Dear Chair Senator Wagner, Vice-Chair Senator Girod, and members of the Committee.

I'am in favor of passing Senate Bill 249 and urge you to pass this legislation.

If this practice isn't already being done | can come up with no sound reasoning why it shouldn't be
or why this legislation should be postponed.

Why have county clerks wait?
Count the votes when they come in. Why wait?

Senate Bill 249 is a simple solution to a simple problem.

Sincerely,
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Richard Wisner




